
WŚŽŶĞ͗��ϮϱϬ-Ϯϰϴ-ϱϳϮϭ 
tĞď͗��ŚƩƉƐ͗ͬͬǁǁǁ͘ƐĚϲϵ͘ďĐ͘ĐĂͬƐĐŚŽŽůͬ�^^ͬWĂŐĞƐͬ�ĞĨĂƵůƚ͘ĂƐƉǆηͬс 

Ballenas Secondary School 

Building Successful Students 

All grade 7 parents and students who plan to attend Ballenas in 
the 2021-2022 School Year are invited to attend the Virtual Open 
House.  All Ballenas programs and departments will be on display 
along with the District Programs. 

Join us via Zoom https://sd69-bc-ca.zoom.us/j/3875132349�and 
have a chance to ask questions of the Ballenas team. 

BSS Virtual Open House 
for students and families 
coming to Grade 8 2021-2022 
 
Thursday, February 25th  7:00 p.m. 


